


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This letter is being distributed in English only. If it is needed in other languages, please contact the member of the Presidency of 

the Seventy who supervises the area. Area leaders can forward requests to the Priesthood and Family Department at ext. 2-2933.    
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